
** Memorial Day Weekend Garage Sale:  See back of newsletter for more  

Friday, May 24th:   May Crowning, 8:15AM Mass  

Monday, May 27th:  No School, Memorial Day 

Wednesday, May 29th:  Open House, 5:00PM—7:00PM, Meet Mrs. Folino, 2019-20 Principal 

Wednesday, May 29th:   7th Grade Parent/Student Meeting, 6:00PM, Room 327 

Thursday, May 30th:  Feast of St. Ferdinand / 8th Grade Awards Ceremony, 8:00AM School Mass  

Saturday, June1st:  8th Grade Graduation; 5:00PM, Church 

Thursday, June 6th:  Preschool Graduation @ 8:30am, Kindergarten Graduation @10:30am 

Friday, June 7th:  Last Day of School; 10:15am Dismissal 

Lost and Found:  We have many unclaimed items in Lost and Found!  These will be available in the Activity Center during stu-
dent lunch times, as well as the Open House on the 29th, for students to look through.  Any items still remaining on June 1st will be 
donated.  Please encourage your students to see if they can find any lost articles of clothing!  


Fine Arts Performance:  On Monday, June 3, and Wednesday, June 5,  students will be able to see Fine Arts Performances.  
Monday’s program will be Spain’s Dancing Rhythms (PK—3rd grade will attend at 9:00, grades 4-7 at 10:00), and Wednesday’s will be 
Celebration Dances of West Africa (Grades 4-7 will attend at 9:00, PK— 3rd at 10:00).  Parents that are interested in attending as well 
are invited to come.    
 

Financial Notice:  As we head into the final weeks of school, we would like to remind everyone that all account balances, in-
cluding tuition, extended care, and lunch, need to be paid in full in order for your student(s) to participate in year-end activities 
(including, but not limited to, field day, field trips, end of year parties, ceremonies and graduation).   
 

 * 8th Grade Parents:  Diplomas will not be awarded until all balances are paid. 
 

 *  Preschool/Kindergarten:  Balances must be paid no later than May 31 for your student(s) to participate in any end of 
year activities, including their year-end graduation assembly. 
 

Report card and diplomas will be held until all balances are paid in full for the 2018-19 school year. 
 

* Please note that if you wait until the last day to make your payments by check, the turnaround time for you to receive your  
report cards/diplomas will be two weeks. 
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May 29th Open House / Meet Mrs. Folino 
 

 

Our  next Open House is May 29th, from 5:00PM—7:00PM. 
 

Mrs. Folino, our new Principal for the 2019-20 School Year, will be at this Open House from 5:00PM to 6:00PM to 
meet our parents and answer questions (please be on the lookout for an email with more information). 

 

Mrs. Folino is excited to be a part of our community, and is looking forward to this opportunity to meet parents 
and students.   Please take advantage of this opportunity to meet our new Principal! 

 

Additionally, there will be a meeting for 7th Grade Parents /Students at 6:00PM to  discuss how to prepare during 
the summer for high school entrance exams.  Students must attend with their parents. 
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Summer Camp 
 

We are still accepting registration for the St. Ferdinand summer school program through June 4.  

Join us for another Information Session on May 29th, from 6:00-6:30PM. 

 If you have already registered your child, the $30.00 registration fee and the 1st week tuition is now due.   
Your payment can be dropped off at the school office.   



WESTERN CATHOLIC UNION GARAGE SALE 
 

Saturday May 25th,  Sunday May 26th and Monday May 27th 
Saturday 8 a.m.-5 p.m.    Sunday 8:30 a.m.-5 p.m.    Monday 8:30-5 p.m. 

 

Rear garage at 5923 Irving Park Rd. Next to GIBBONS FUNERAL HOME 
(If there is no funeral you can park in the lot) 

 

HOUSEHOLD ITEMS, TOOLS, SHOES, APPLIANCES, MEN'S CLOTHING,  
JACKETS, COATS PLUS MANY OTHER ITEMS 

 

WE HAVE OVER 800 ITEMS OF WOMANS CLOTHING. MANY STILL  
WITH THE TAGS ON THEM 

 

SIZES RANGE FROM PETITE TO 3X ALL CLOTHES $1.00 …. 6/$5.00 
 

All proceeds will go to St. Ferdinand School 
 

If you have items you would like to donate or just wish to help or have a 
question, please feel free to call Phil …. 773-469-9293 

 

Last year we raised almost $800.00 and this year with your help we hope to 
break the thousand-dollar mark. 

 

If you send clothes back to Europe or Mexico this is a perfect chance  
to get great clothes at a good price. 
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